
Yes, it’s strange to think about Holiday Celebrations online, but 2020 is a year 
unlike any other in recent memory. 

We will be online for the Saturday, December 5 meeting.  Savannah and Levi 
will also be joining us.  We’re going to hold ONE SESSION this meeting be-
cause of our Holiday Trivia activity.  That means Seniors, Juniors, and Sopho-
mores will all meet at 9:30 a.m. on December 5.  We plan for the meeting to 
last until 11:30 a.m.  Please wear a holiday themed sweater that morning and 
put your camera on if possible. 

Eric will text students the zoom meeting ID number and Passcode Monday, 
November 30. 
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GREAT TO SEE SO MANY ON NOVEMBER 7: 

We were pleased to see so many students during the November 7 meeting 

where we learned about Introverts and their importance.  Students identified 

if they were more of an introvert or more of an extrovert and how they like to 

be treated by teachers.  Thanks to Savannah for leading everyone in Among 

Us, which certainly engaged everyone. 

Before most of the schools went virtual, Judy and Eric enjoyed visiting       

students and delivering stipends.  We’ve tried to keep in contact by newsletter 

and text, but if you need us, our numbers are:  Judy 859-760-0853,             

Eric 859-750-0259. 

SUMMER RESIDENTIAL COMPONENT FOR SOPHOMORES: 

We hope and will plan for a Summer Residential Component at NKU.  Our 

tentative dates are Sunday, June 6 for move in and we’ll conclude with the 

Awards Dinner and move out on Friday, July 9. 

There will be a one week independent study prior to June 6; students will  

receive their assignments in May. 

Parents of Sophomores—Please schedule vacations for after July 9.  We 

will keep you updated if we have to do an online Summer Component. 
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This month we meet a student from Newport 

High School.  Caroline Turner will graduate in 

2023.  We will hopefully have more in person 

meetings to get to know her better, but for now 

we learn from her comments on our survey. 

If I had an extra $50, I’d . . . give it to the   

homeless. 

I’ve been known to consume large quantities 

of  . . . candy. 

In my earlier days, I was known as . . . spoiled. 

Once people get to know me, they’re probably 

surprised to find I’m . . . adopted. 

I wish I could . . . fly. 

I’m disappointed when . . . I get math questions 

wrong. 

Three things I want to do in my life are:  Bowl, 

Act, Cook.  
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The thing I’m most proud of is . . . my 

ability to ignore the haters. 

 

 


